
 

 

Yearbook 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope you are all well. 

We are very grateful to those who have purchase a yearbook.  Just as a reminder if you or 
your child would like to purchase a yearbook this can be done through the school’s online 
ScoPay payment system.  The cost of the yearbook is £18, we now be accepting payments 
up until Friday 13th May.  If you have any problems with accessing the system, please 
contact our finance team who will be able to support you.   

Unfortunately, students cannot access the ScoPay system and therefore will need a parent 
to complete the payment for them (I am sure they will pay you back).  

If you have any questions about the yearbook, please contact me. 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 


